
Update from Councilor Bartley, re: item 11, PVTA bus stop pad 

 

 

Starting last summer, we've had some really good (off-line) meetings in person as well as 

numerous emails and here's where we are: 

a. The city has demolished the existing concrete foundation and installed a new Pad 

b The city installed support beams in back of the new foundation to prevent a recurrence of cars 

crashing into the shelter 

c. The PVTA has identified a new shelter it will install; it should include a bench 

d. The PVTA has identified a budget for labor 

e. The PVTA is waiting to identify a labor crew to do the work 

IMHO, we can call this complied with pending final installation.  Though I didn't sign onto this 

order I can pretty much say I carried the ball to the goal-line.  I just need to get PVTA to get us 

across.  In any event, this is a great order and compliments to the makers, the DPW, the City 

Engineer and PVTA for the collaborative effort.  Definitely a team effort and I think a great win 

for us all. 


